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I OPPOSE [HB 2925]. 

 

I am concerned as to the level of enforcement. 

 

Sure, the upgraded permitting regimen is an improvement but, how is the Oregon 

Parks and Recreation Department going to enforce the permits and are the permit 

violations just a 'slap on the wrist' or are the permit violations designed to hurt 

financially and to deter bad conduct?  I do not think so. 

 

The Oregon Parks and Recreation Department does not appear to curb the 

excessive noise from "Dirt-bikes, ATVs and Dune-buggies" that continue to plague 

nearby property owners and Beach-goers. 

 

It is a shame the Oregon Parks and Recreation Department cannot or will not restore 

law and order on shore lands. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


